# St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre" Pentecost Term 12 - 2016

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

### Message from the Headteacher

#### Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents,

On Wednesday we had our Moving Up day. The children enjoyed spending time with their new teachers. We also once again welcomed our new Reception children and new families to the school. Please note we have had several children off school recently with sickness bugs, we are encouraging lots of hand washing at the moment! Helpers for the barbecue on Friday are still needed. Please do volunteer even if it's for just ½ hour – all help is gratefully received.

Have an enjoyable weekend Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen 11<sup>th</sup> July – Reports to parents

12<sup>th</sup> July –All classes (except Juniper) Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher 3.15 -5pm **this is an open session no appointment necessary** 

13<sup>th</sup> June – Juniper Class Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher 3.15 -5pm **this is an open session no** 

appointment necessary

14<sup>th</sup> July – Summer Production – "Shakespeare Rocks" at Chipping Warden Village Hall

15<sup>th</sup> July – PTFA Barbecue

18<sup>th</sup> July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester

20<sup>th</sup> July – Last day of term

20<sup>th</sup> July- Leavers assembly – 1.30pm all welcome

## Reminder Our End of Year Performance of Shakespeare Rocks-Thursday 14th JULY

On this day all children will be taken to the hall by coach (at various times as stated in previous letter) for rehearsals and to watch the afternoon performance. All children who do not use the school bus service will need to be collected from the hall at 3pm. The school bus will depart from the village hall for its route back to Daventry. On this day Science and Dance after school clubs will be held at Chipping Warden Village Hall, Culworth road, OX171TL at the usual times. **Performance times are: 1.45pm and 7.15pm** 

#### Books for Sierra Leone

The children of Sierra Leone need our help. They have a limited supply of reading material for the children in the schools and would really like to develop a love of reading together with the opportunities and insight it can bring. Any old / unwanted books will be graciously received as a container is being arranged for shipment. If you have any please send them into school. Thank you on behalf of Educaid



#### Thank you

Thank you to all children and families who came to Mass at St Augustine's Church on Sunday to represent the school. The children were a real credit to you and marvellous ambassadors for the school. We had more than 15 families there and some had travelled a long distance to be part of it – thank you

## Value for July - Friendship



Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk